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The Department of Land Use Planning and Zoning Flood Control Engineering in
partnership with Rummel Construction are conducting flood control construction activity
in District 6 at locations below:

a. Between the 51st Avenue Subdivision and Vee Quiva Casino
b. A portion of Komatke Lane
c. South of Pecos Road on the east side of 51 Avenue

Construction activity is from August 16, 2019 to January 8, 2020. Please obey all traffic
control signage during construction. For more information, please contact Seaver Fields,
LUPZ Project Coordinator at (520) 610-1935 or Elvis Estrada with Rummel Construction at
(602) 615-3570
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